
From: JOSEPHINE WARD

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Simon Cordell v. Metropolitan Police Commissioner - appeal against ASBO February 2016

Date: 08 November 2015 18:58:49

Lorraine / Simon

Thank you for the contact email details of Superintendent Adrian Coombs.

I understand that you obtained this information from Nash. Nash had attended your address and notified you that he 

followed the Hippie Fest 2014 from Aveley, Thurrock to the new location at Progress Way.

Can you please confirm how Nash knew to contact you about this event.

Many thanks Josephine
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